
Dear Melissa,

Congratulations! Your application to renew Food Recovery Verification for Hope College has been
processed and approved.

Linked is a logo which can be displayed on your business’ website, used in virtual promotions, or printed to
display in your establishment. This verification will be a signal to your employees and customers that you
support your local community by recovering and donating surplus food from your kitchen.

As you continue to be a part of the Food Recovery Verified network, we want to help spread the word! Send a
picture of your team recovering food, or any other content that you would like to highlight, to our email and
we’ll share it on our social media.

Your verification status is valid for one year and will expire on 6/30/2024. In one year you will have to apply
to renew your verification status. We will send a reminder email prompting you to reapply.

As FRV grows, we want to be increasingly involved with our accounts. Therefore, we will be reaching out to
you throughout the year to see how your recovery program is going, enable you to share success stories and
to remind you, when the time comes, to apply to renew your verification.

If there’s anything else that we can do to let people know about your food recovery efforts or support your
program in any way, please don’t hesitate to reach out to us. Our mission is to distinguish you as a food
recovery pioneer, fighting waste and feeding people - let us know if we can help achieve that mission with
you.

Thank you,

Food Recovery Verified Team

Food Recovery Verified a program of Food Recovery Network
1100 H Street NW, Suite 520, Washington, DC 20005

www.facebook.com/FoodRecoveryNetwork 🌑www.foodrecoverynetwork.org

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1x4YG1PgPVUcTBR42eUR88fpJXUgNlVBo
mailto:foodrecoververified@foodrecoverynetwork.org

